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WORKING GROUP ON PHYTOESTROGENS

Submission from Mr Richard James (received 06/02/01)

The Working Group has received 3 submissions from Mr James (Soy on line
service, New Zealand). Mr James has submitted a covering letter and copies
of two articles for consideration by the Working Group. These articles have
already been included in earlier submissions to the Working Group by Mr
James.

Articles submitted by Mr James (06/02/01)

‘Proposed soy protein/CHD health claim criticised by FDA's toxicology centre’

This article was included in a previous submission from Mr James’s received
on 07/08/00 (PEG/2001/7).

‘Soy isoflavones: panacea or poison’

This article was included in a submission from Dr Fitzpatrick received on
12/07/00 (PEG/2001/3).

Mr James requests that the Working Group consider the information
presented in these articles.



